
 

English: 

This week: To start to write up our letter in detail using exciting 

adjectives and including our feelings. 

Next Week: We will be working on grammar and comprehensions. 

 

Online Learning –  

https://www.abcya.com/games/contraction_action 

 

Mathematics: 

This week: We will be looking at subtraction from a two digit number 

by using partitioning.  

Next Week: We will be solving worded problems using all four 

operations. 

 

Online Learning: Please use to reinforce number facts. 

Please download the app below, it’s free! 

https://whiteroseeducation.com/1-minute-maths                                                

Foundation Subjects: 

Science-  Complete an assessment on what we have learnt this half 

term. 

History– To create a shield for a knight from the Middle Ages. 

Art- To continue the summer art project based on Take One Picture 

for our Art Exhibition. ‘A Regatta on a Grand Canal’ by Canaletto, 

1740. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Notices 

 

CHALLENGE: 

Word Of The Week – Next week the word is ‘doubtful’. 

 Please encourage your child to write some super sentences 

using the word of the week and bring it into school on Monday. 

 

 

Summer Fayre - Thank you for coming along and supporting our Summer 

Fayre. The weather was amazing and everyone had a wonderful time. 

 

Year 2 Leavers Concert- This will take place on Wednesday 9th July at 

9.15am and 2.15 pm. Parents of Sapphire and Diamond are invited to 

come at 9.15am and parents of Pearl and Emerald are invited at 

2.15pm. Please help your child learn their lines.The concert will be in the 

school hall. We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Year 2 Picnic – This will take place on Friday 18th July in the Forest 

School area. More details will follow in next weeks newsletter. 

 

Free Swimming lesson 

Year 2 will be able to have a free swimming lesson at the pop up 

pool in the Juniors playground on the week commencing  Monday 

14th July . Exact dates to be confirmed by teacher. Please make sure 

the permission slips, swimming costumes, swimming hats and towels are 

handed in by the Friday 11th July.   

 

Have a wonderful weekend from 

the Year 2 Team! 
 

 

 

 

Question of the week  

If you could be a famous person, who would you be 

and why? 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


